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Comments: I am writing to share my frustration with and strong opposition to the East Crazy Inspiration Divide

Land Exchange PEA. As a public lands elk hunter and fisherman who frequents the Crazy Mountains, this

proposal is an affront to all I hold dear. Under the proposal, the public loses access to existing trails and roads,

miles of streams, and thousands of acres of public lands--not to mention mineral and timber rights. This is a clear

and blatant giveaway to the Yellowstone Club and other wealthy landowners at the great expense of the citizens

of Montana. To even consider this faulty proposal, the Forest Service would be abandoning its duty to the

American people in deference to greedy desires of the wealthy few. As a journalist and a public lands advocate, I

stand with the numerous Montana conservation groups who will fight this flawed proposal to the bitter end.

Please reject this PEA and offer an alternative that doesn't destroy wildlife habitat and public access to it. Thank

you.


